
Guild Meeting 

5 December 2019  

Thursday 

Burnside Community Centre 

7.15 pm for 8 pm start 

“ K ick Start for Kids ”  and Christmas Party 

Speaker:  Ian Steel  

Show & Tell:  Christmas Quilting 

Bring a gift of new clothing for a child between the ages of 5 to 12. 

Raffle Quilt: Proceeds to “ K ick Start for Kids ”  

Shop: Quiltaholics 

https://www.quiltaholics.com.au/  

This month. 

 Guild Meetings 

 Quilt Shows 

 Shop Classes 

 Special Events 

 New News 

Important Links 

I-Patch Editors 

saquilters@gmail.com 

 

Patches Editor 

editor@saquilters.org.au 

 

Guild Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/
saquilters/ 

 

Guild Website 

www.saquilters.org.au 

 

Guild Web Manager 

infoline@saquilters.org.au 

 

Snail Mail submissions: QGSA Inc 

P.O. Box 993, Kent Town SA 5071 

 

 To unsubscribe please email I-Patch           
Editors at  saquilters@gmail.com 

 

For more information about Guild Meetings, future workshops and events, 

please refer to Patches, the Guild Facebook page and the Guild website. 

Quilters’ Guild  
of South Australia Inc December 2019 Volume 1, Issue 12 

A focus on this month.  

 

 

I-Patch Policy 

“A focus on the month.” 

I-Patch is an online newsletter for 
Quilters’ Guild of South Australia, 
Inc members. Sent as near as 
possible on first of every month to 
members’ emails. 

Focus is on the current month’s 
events to include: 

Guild Meetings 

SA Guild and Affiliated groups’ 
quilt shows and events 

Member shops’ new classes 

Guild Sit & Sew 
Wednesday, 11 December 2019 

10 am to 3 pm 
Vermont Uniting Church 

576 Cross Road at South Plympton  
 

Optional project — Christmas Table Runner 
Free Heather Ford jelly roll pattern 

 

For  further information please email:  

Lisa Robson-Thoo and Chris Mimidas 
saquilters.workshops@gmail.com  

I-Patch 

Dear Readers, 

There is no Guild Meeting in January 2020 but the Guild Sit & Sew will be on as regularly 

scheduled, Wednesday, 8 January 2020. The next issue of I-Patch will be issued at the end of 

January/ beginning of February. We wish you a safe and happy holiday season.  

Workshops and Classes 

No workshops or classes registered for the month of December 


